NOTICE TO THE BAR

ONLINE ATTORNEY REGISTRATION AND PAYMENT -
DEADLINE EXTENDED TO TUESDAY, FEBRUARY 28, 2023

The deadline for attorneys to timely complete the 2023 annual attorney registration
and payment electronically has been extended from Friday, February 24, 2023 to
Tuesday, February 28, 2023. The Judiciary this week experienced some system issues
resulting in higher-than normal registration-related call and email volume to our
support center. To ensure that all attorneys may timely register and pay, the Judiciary
is extending the registration and payment date by four days before late fees and

assessments apply.

Questions related to attorney registration may be directed to the Superior Court

Clerk’s Office at (609) 421-6100 or sccoattyreg.mailbox@njcourts.gov. SCCO staff will

be available on Saturday, February 25 and Sunday, February 26 between 8:30 a.m. and

4:30 p.m. to assist with the attorney registration and payment process.
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